
Subject: Re: Melrose Consultant Invoice
From: Donald Duckworth
Date: 02/04/2016 08:35 AM
To: Eugene Van Cise

Here it is.  Thanks Eugene.  

On Thu, Feb 4, 2016 at 8:20 AM, Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:
shit.  I'll fix it right now.  

On Thu, Feb 4, 2016 at 7:57 AM, Eugene Van Cise <eugene.vancise@lacity.org> wrote:
Don,

On the first page of the invoice that was delivered to me yesterday are a couple of errors. In the first paragraph the
invoice total is shown as $???7,946.00 and the hours of professional service for Task 7 is shown as 15?

Eugene Van Cise
Management Analyst II
Office of the City Clerk
213-978-1315


